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Dear Resident 

 

The first meeting of the Malham Community Development group was held on Wednesday 

5th June. 

 

The minutes and any notices arising from these meetings will be hosted on the 

Malhamdale website (www.malhamdale.com) under Business Collaboration on the Local 

Info section, so please do have a look for further information here. 

 

One of the follow-up actions from the meeting was to conduct a short survey of the local 

residents and businesses for their feedback. We have produced a survey, which is 

available to fill out online at http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/RYWX9TG. Alternatively, a 

paper copy is included here, which you can complete and drop off at the Methodist Chapel 

for the next meeting on 1st July. 

 

The next meeting is at the Methodist Chapel at 10.30am on 1st July. If you did not attend 

the first meeting, but would like to attend the second, please do come along, or call to 

provide a telephone number or email address to keep up to date. 

 

We look forward to your feedback and involvement. 

 

Martin Davies 

 

 

Property Manager 
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